
Nicole Richie and Joel Madden
Celebrate  Second  Wedding
Anniversary

By Nicole Weintraub

Nicole Richie and husband Joel Madden celebrated their 2nd

wedding anniversary, according to UsMagazine.com. The couple
has two children together, daughter Harlow who is four and son
Sparrow who is three years old. The two wed in December of
2010 after four years of dating one another. Richie revealed
that the two of them were complete opposites when they first
met, though they could not be happier now. Madden, who plays
for band Good Charlotte, opened up about his family, saying,
“I feel like the luckiest man alive to have my wife [Richie]

https://cupidspulse.com/42786/nicole-richie-joel-madden-celebrate-second-wedding-anniversary/
https://cupidspulse.com/42786/nicole-richie-joel-madden-celebrate-second-wedding-anniversary/
https://cupidspulse.com/42786/nicole-richie-joel-madden-celebrate-second-wedding-anniversary/
http://www.usmagazine.com/celebrity-news/news/nicole-richie-celebrates-2nd-wedding-anniversary-with-joel-madden-20121512


and kids…Hope everyone out there finds this kind of love.”

What are some special ways to celebrate your anniversary?

Cupid’s Advice:

Anniversaries can get monotonous and routine after several
years, though here are some different ways to celebrate them:

1. Take a class: Instead of doing the routine and traditional
anniversary dinner and gift exchange, take a class together.
Try a kickboxing class or a baking class; just do something
different that you can do together. 

2. Cook for each other: Have your partner make dinner for the
two of you or make dinner for you and your partner. Instead of
going out for dinner, have a nice evening in with food cooked
by you.

3.  Start  a  tradition:  Do  something  original  and  start  a
tradition that the two of you can do every time you celebrate
an anniversary. For example, write each other little love
notes or start a memory box.

How would you celebrate your anniversary in a special way?
Share your ideas with us in the comments below!


